
 

 

 

TO PARENTS OF YEAR 1 AND YEAR 2 CHILDREN     5th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

YEAR 1 AND YEAR 2 TARGET GAMES CLUB 

 

Your child wishes to join the Year 1 and Year 2 Target Games. This is to be held on Thursdays between 

3.30pm and 4.30pm and is being run by Mr Spilsbury.  The club will begin on 12th January 2023 and will run 

until 16th February 2023. 

 

If you wish to give permission for your child to remain after school to participate in this club, please complete 

the slip below. 

 

Please note that we will have to limit the number of places to 20 children, so places will be offered on a 

random draw basis. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Rob Brown 

Headteacher 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

YEAR 1 AND YEAR 2 TARGET GAMES CLUB 

 

I give permission for ……………………………………. Class …………. to remain after school to attend the 

Year 1 and Year 2 Target Games club. 

 

Medical conditions (e.g. asthma) …………………………………………………………………….. 

I understand that the School is insured in respect of its legal liabilities only, and that there is no Personal 

Accident cover. Parents/Guardians may take out Personal Accident Cover if they feel it necessary.  

 

Signed ………………………………………….. (Parent/Guardian)   Date ……………………………. 


